
NOTICE OF CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION RESCHEDULED MEETING   

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Lower Swatara Township Civil Service Commission has 

rescheduled its meeting of October 26 to October 12 at 2:00 P.M. Purpose of this meeting is to 

take action on candidates for the Police Department.  The meeting will be held at the Lower 

Swatara Township Building, 1499 Spring Garden Drive, Middletown, PA.    

 

By:   Betsy McBride 

 Township Manager  
  

 


